News/2018 10 05
As recognized, adventure as capably as experience
practically lesson, amusement, as competently as
harmony can be gotten by just checking out a books
news/2018 10 05 afterward it is not directly done, you
could give a positive response even more roughly
speaking this life, roughly the world.
We manage to pay for you this proper as without
difficulty as simple pretentiousness to get those all. We
find the money for news/2018 10 05 and numerous
books collections from fictions to scientific research in
any way. among them is this news/2018 10 05 that can
be your partner.

Renewable Energy Serina Rahman 2020-07-14
Malaysia pledged to reduce greenhouse gas (GHG)
emissions by 45 per cent by 2030 in relation to its
2005 GDP figure. The sectors listed as the main focus
of this effort included: energy, industrial processes,
waste, agriculture, land use, land-use change and
forestry (LULUCF). Several initiatives under myriad
governments have been launched to reduce

Malaysia’s climate change impacts; among those has
been the emphasis on renewable energy (RE).
Malaysia’s current energy mix relies heavily on coal
and natural gas. Long-entrenched subsidies on these
energy sources, coupled with greatly depreciating
prices make it difficult for new RE producers to enter
the market and increase their market share. This is in
spite of positive developments in RE infrastructure and
reduced RE material costs. Solar, biogas, biomass and
mini-hydro have been put forward as the RE sources
with the most potential, but all have issues of
consistency and reliability. Because small energy
generators cannot guarantee infallible energy
production, they may not be the most viable options for
the long term. Their size also denies them the
economies of scale that would reduce their costs.
Instead, these higher costs may be transferred to the
consumer. Other issues include the competition for
land in the development of large-scale solar farms,
including the possible loss of community farmlands
and hence livelihoods, if not displacement. A push for
biomass and biogas as a source of energy might also
lead to increased oil palm production to meet the need
for consistent supplies of oil palm waste. Biogas from
municipal landfills is made even more challenging
given that Malaysian municipal waste is not sorted at
source. One possible solution is the use of hybrid RE
in rural areas, comprising a mix of micro-hydro, solar
and diesel-based energy generation as a back-up.

However an immediate win is to ensure energy
efficiency and public education to encourage
emissions reduction and climate change impacts on
the individual consumer.
Addressing Modern Slavery Justine Nolan 2019-09-01
An estimated 40 million people are modern-day slaves,
more than ever before in human history. Long after
slavery was officially abolished, the practice not only
continues but thrives. Whether they are women in
electronics or apparel sweatshops, children in brick
kilns or on cocoa farms, or men trapped in bonded
labour working on construction sites, millions of people
globally are forced to perform labour through coercion,
intimidation or deceit. In a world of growing inequality
and trade-offs between the haves and the have-nots,
consumers, business and government are all part of
the problem and the solution. While we have all
become accustomed to fast fashion and cheap
consumer goods, the affordability of these
commodities often comes at the price of human
exploitation. Addressing Modern Slavery examines
slavery in the modern world and outlines ways it can
be stopped. 'Addressing Modern Slavery is essential
reading for anyone committed to understanding and
tackling the scourge of modern slavery in
contemporary businesses and supply chains.' — Fiona
McGaughey, University of Western Australia ‘Justine
Nolan and Martijn Boersma have expertly confronted
the tragic reality of modern slavery and show us how

exploited men, women and children are harmed in
global supply chains. A slave may be far away or in
our immediate neighbourhood. The book is based on
years of careful research and outlines steps we can all
take to respond to modern slavery.’ — Jennifer Burn,
Professor, NSW Interim Anti-Slavery Commissioner
‘This is a hugely impressive book which builds a
compelling argument as to why all organisations must
work towards the elimination of modern slavery’ —
David Cooke, Managing Director, Konica Minolta ‘The
book should be a valuable resource for policymakers,
business executives and civil society organisations
alike, for it not only assesses the efficacy of existing
regulatory initiatives and business practices, but also
outlines what needs to change to eliminate modern
slavery.’ — Surya Deva, City University of Hong Kong
‘This book exposes both the need and the
opportunities to drive reform on modern slavery,
particularly on forced labor. From case studies around
business practices to examples grounded in the lived
experiences of workers, Addressing Modern Slavery
presents a comprehensive overview of the issue and
empowers us all with the information we need to act.’
— Amol Mehra, Managing Director, Freedom Fund
‘Addressing Modern Slavery shines a light on the
terrible human cost of our insatiable consumption.
Pervasive labour exploitation is all too often forgotten
in our emphasis on growth and GDP. This book is both
a wake-up call and a powerful demonstration of how

connectivity and collaboration can help us eradicate a
systemic and urgent challenge.’ — Kumi Naidoo,
Secretary General, Amnesty International
Testing 3, 2, 1 Michael Lawrence 2020-03-23 Testing
3, 2, 1 is the story of how Australian education fell
behind the world’s best and how Finland came to lead.
It is also a guide to how some of Finland’s ideas can
be used by teachers and schools to begin to reverse
the current malaise of Australia’s education system.
Part memoir, part investigative journalism, part call-toaction, this easy-to-read and highly compelling plea for
an improved education system can’t be ignored ...
Lawrence reminds us that we can (and must) do
better. - Jared Cooney Horvath PhD, Educational
Neuroscientist, Melbourne Graduate School of
Education, University of Melbourne. Author of Stop
Talking, Start Influencing: 12 Insights from Brain
Science to Make Your Message Stick
Emerging Education Futures John W. Moravec 201910-21 We task fewer industries to think about the
future than we ask from education. In societies where
constant change is the norm, schools today must
prepare students to be successful in environments and
contexts that may differ greatly from what we
experience today. But, are we really thinking about the
future? With contributions from four continents, this
book reveals a ‘snapshot’ of some of our best thinking
for building new education futures. Diverse
experiences, visions, and ideas are shared to help

spark new thinking among educators and
policymakers, provoke conversation, and facilitate new
ideas for meeting human development needs in a
rapidly transforming world. Edited by John W. Moravec
Chapters authored by: Leona Ungerer; Lisa B.
Bosman, Julius C. Keller, & Gary R. Bertoline; Audrey
Falk & Russell Olwell; Silvia Cecilia Enríquez, Sandra
Beatriz Gargiulo, María Jimena Ponz & Erica Elena
Scorians; Robert Thorn; Erling N. Dahl, Einar N.
Strømmen & Tor G. Syvertsen; John W. Moravec &
Kelly E. Killorn; Pekka Ihanainen; Stefania Savva;
Gabriela Carreño Murillo; Erik Mileti?
From the Ground Up Charles A. Gargano 2019-02-26
“Using each major lesson learned during the decadeplus of rebuilding lower Manhattan after 9/11—each
achievement and setback—From the Ground Up offers
Americans, for the first time, a comprehensive,
practical, and inspiring plan for re-engineering the
entire country. It’s about time.”—Governor George
Pataki Confronted with helping to rebuild the ruins of
lower Manhattan in the aftermath of September 11,
Ambassador Charles A. Gargano spent the next
twelve years cleaning up and revitalizing Ground Zero
and developing One World Trade Center. The
experience was life affirming and provided a signature
testament of hope in the shadow of one of the worst
events of the twenty-first century. As a legendary real
estate icon, engineer, and Republican strategist who
served in the US government for three decades,

Gargano has become a thought leader and pioneer in
the field of re-engineering. He knows what does and
doesn’t work and how to apply that experience to the
foundation of America. Gargano’s approach to
engineering powerful, beautiful structures and planting
seeds of hope in our greatest cities has given him a
distinct vantage point and unique voice. Seasoned with
authority, his advice is indispensable for rebuilding an
America at risk of ruin. Now, facing the most politically
divisive moment in generations, Gargano applies his
decades of experience in public service toward the
task of re-engineering our nation’s political and moral
infrastructure From the Ground Up with traditional,
values-based leadership. In the words of Gargano, the
only person who can get a grip on this off-course
country—and steer it true—is you.
Sexual Harassment in the UK Parliament Christina
Julios 2022 This book examines the phenomenon of
sexual harassment in the UK Parliament and efforts to
tackle it. The volumes in-depth research unveils a
political culture where sexual transgressions thrive. Its
intersectional feminist perspective furthermore
highlights multiple systems of gendered oppression
perpetuating inequality. Britains experience is viewed
against the global #MeToo movement and Hollywoods
Weinstein sex scandal. The book identifies ways to
redress the status quo and challenges ahead,
including a gender power gap, misuse of nondisclosure agreements to silence victims, and

misogynistic organisational cultures. Dr Christina
Julios is an academic author, Honorary Associate at
The Open University (UK) and Fellow of the Higher
Education Academy (UK). She has authored the books
Female Genital Mutilation and Social Media (2019),
Forced Marriage and Honour Killings in Britain (2015),
and Contemporary British Identity (2008).
The Liberal Invasion of Red State America Kristin B.
Tate 2020-01-21 Refugees from high-tax
Massachusetts turned New Hampshire blue.
Democratic voters from Yankee states are swamping
Tennessee and Georgia. Government employees and
refugees from Maryland have turned Virginia from a
conservative Southern state into left-leaning Democrat
territory. Escapees from California have transformed
Colorado, and they’re aiming for Texas next. One state
after another is turning from red to purple to blue.
America is being radically changes by people leaving
blue states for better living conditions and
opportunities in red states—only to import to their new
homes the very policies that created the misery they
fled from in the first place. The direction of the change
is undeniable: • A 2019 poll found that 53 percent of
residents are considering leaving California on account
of the exorbitant cost of living • From 2008-2018,
Houston's population surged more than 15 percent,
and the top metro areas of origin for those new Texas
residents were Los Angeles, New York, and Chicago •
Migration from blue states is changing the Texas

electorate: between 2010 and 2018, votes for
Democrats went up 50 percent, while Republican
votes increased by just 10 percent • Boom is turning to
bust in cities like Denver, as hip blue state refugees to
red states raise the cost of living by voting in liberal
policies The liberal invasion of the conservative states
is having major impacts on our elections, our
economy, and our standard of living. And yet few
Americans are even aware of the trend, and fewer still
have any idea of the significant implications for the
future of the United States. Now, in The Liberal
Invasion of Red State America, indefatigable reporter
Kristin Tate delves into the data, lays out the
astonishing statistics, and explores the likely
consequences of this under-the-radar trend. If you
want to understand the movement that is reshaping
our country, read this groundbreaking book.
The Economics of the Global Defence Industry Keith
Hartley 2019-11-20 This book makes an original
contribution to our knowledge of the world’s major
defence industries. Experts from a wide range of
different countries – from the major economies of
North America and Western Europe to developing
economies and some unique cases such as China,
India, Singapore, South Africa and North Korea –
describe and analyse the structure, conduct and
performance of the defence industry in that country.
Each chapter opens with statistics on a key nation’s
defence spending, its spending on defence R&D and

on procurement over the period 1980 to 2017, allowing
for an analysis of industry changes following the end of
the Cold War. After the facts of each industry, the
authors describe and analyse the structure, conduct
and performance of the industry. The analysis of
‘structure’ includes discussions of entry conditions,
domestic monopoly/oligopoly structures and
opportunities for competition. The section on ‘conduct’
analyses price/non-price competition, including private
and state funded R&D, and ‘performance’ incorporates
profitability, imports and exports together with spin-offs
and technical progress. The conclusion explores the
future prospects for each nation’s defence industry. Do
defence industries have a future? What might the
future defence firm and industry look like in 50 years’
time? This volume is a vital resource and reference for
anyone interested in defence economics, industrial
economics, international relations, strategic studies
and public procurement.
Death Before Sentencing Andrew R Klein 2022-07-15
America's jails have a long history of killing inmates,
most of whom die in jails before they are even
convicted of a crime. Deaths behind bars are a direct
result of abysmal, correctional facilities' policies, mostly
for-profit medical providers, largely absent
administrators, and unchecked brutality by jail deputies.
Trumped Sreeram Chaulia 2019-11-18 Why is US
President Donald Trump so shockingly unorthodox in
his foreign policy? How are prominent developing

countries adjusting to Trump's 'America First'
approach? Is Trump unintentionally a blessing in
disguise for rising powers? Will the Trump effect of
withdrawing America from global governance continue
after him? What drives populism in the US and how is
it accelerating the evolution of a 'post-American
world'? What kind of arrangement is replacing the
Western-led liberal international order? Trumped:
Emerging Powers in a Post-American World
challenges Western liberal presumptions that without
America as the global policeman and financier, there
would be chaos and collapse in the world or a takeover
by totalitarian China. It argues that there is no need to
despair about Trump's self-goal of undermining
American leadership around the world because
capable rising powers in different regions can fill the
vacuum left by Trump's abandonment and provide
order, peace, security and prosperity in their respective
areas. Readers get insights into the domestic
structural pressures motivating Trump's trademark
foreign policy insurgency and the divisions within his
'two-track presidency' between 'nationalists' and
'globalists' which are profoundly impacting on Asia, the
Middle East, Latin America and Africa. The author
provides an alternative vision from the lens of powerful
developing countries by arguing that the solution to a
withdrawing and isolationist US is not a return to US
interventionism or a China-dominated new global order

but multiple 'post-American' regionally based orders.
Keep Reforming: China’s Strategic Economic
Transformation Zhong Xu 2020-10-21 This book is
about China’s economy transformation. Currently,
China’s macro-leverage ratio has been effectively
controlled, the central market interest rate (one year
fixed interest rate) has gone down, and liquidity is now
relatively abundant. However, financial institutions are
generally reluctant to lend, the local governments are
unwilling to act, and the fact that liquidity released by
the central bank cannot be effectively transmitted to
the real economy is leading to a contraction of credit
and higher financing costs for private enterprises.
Meanwhile, the downturn in the internal economic
cycle has been exacerbated by the external shocks
caused by frictions in Sino-US trade, and this set of
circumstances has contributed to the polarization of
expectations regarding China's real economic
prospects and policy trends, as seen, for example, in
the questions and discussions about policy trends
relevant to the private economy. Indeed, one might
claim that the current confusion of expectations even
exceeds that of 2008, when the international financial
crisis breaks out. From a dialectical perspective, the
more pessimistic expectation of economic trend, the
easier it is to build consensus on reform, and the more
remarkable actual effects of reform, which must be
based on a comprehensive understanding of the
phased characteristics of China’s economic

development. In this book, based on the experience
working in central bank of China, the author argues
that China’s policy should focus on internal demand. In
the coming period, China needs to persevere in the
market orientation, step up reform and opening up,
and create a favorable business environment. This
book represents the following opinions: First, to reach
a common understanding of the medium and high
economic growth, and avoid the dream of high growth.
Second, to stick to supply-side structural reform,
accelerate economic transformation and structural
adjustment, and further unleash the reform dividends
and growth potential. The long-term and structural
problems cannot be attributed to short-term and
cyclical problems. Third, the challenges of external
shocks could be also regarded as opportunities, which
include but not limited to accelerate reform to improve
property rights protection, state-owned capital
management, corporate governance, income
distribution, and social security. Fourth, whenever the
trade friction happens, a multilateral framework is
always helpful.
No Laughing Matter: Race Joking and Resistance in
Brazilian Social Media Luiz Vale?rio P. Trindade 202010-06 ‘No Laughing Matter: Race Joking and
Resistance in Brazilian Social Media’ examines the
social phenomenon of construction and dissemination
of colonial-like racist discourses fostered against
upwardly-mobile black women through disparagement

humour on social media platforms, adopting a fresh
and innovative perspective. In this book, Luiz Vale?rio
P. Trindade explores the idea that disparagement
humour might not be as exempt of social impact as the
jokers might believe, and that, in fact, this kind of
humour reveals the hidden facet of deep-seated
colonial ideologies still present in Brazilian society
despite being hailed as a unique model of a post-racial
society. The author argues that these ideologies
establish and naturalise superior social positions and
symbolic privileges to whites while undermining and
delegitimising black women’s upward social mobility.
Social media platforms enable the proponents of these
beliefs not only to engage in the practice of online hate
speech but also to attract a considerable number of
like-minded people, creating a long-lasting echo
chamber effect in the cyberspace. This way, they
manage to amplify the reach and reverberation of their
racist discourses in the online environment in ways not
commonly seen in Brazilian offline social contexts.
This monograph is of great interest and relevance to
students, scholars, and researchers across a variety of
disciplines, most notably Critical Race Studies, Media
Communication Studies and Critical Humour Studies,
and also academics in other areas such as Critical
Discourse Analysis, Postcolonial Studies, Cultural
Studies and Latin American Studies.
Religion and International Relations in the Middle East
Sotiris Roussos 2020-12-10 The volume has a twofold

purpose: first, to question main presuppositions and
perceptions regarding religion and international politics
in the Middle East and, second, to reflect on the role(s)
of religion in the regional order. The first part deals
with the contribution of religion to a post-Western turn
in International Relations in the Middle East and
beyond. It discusses the postsecular conceptual
framework in order to expand their approaches to the
analysis of the Middle East and addresses the search
for religion’s “suitable place” within International
Relations, taking as a starting point the social changes
in the world and the postulated "Mesopotamian turn" in
International Relations. The second part focuses on
the role of state-like non-state actors. ISIS challenged
the international order because, contrary to
revolutionary states in the past, it negates the
foundations of the Westphalian system. At the same
time, the rise of ISIS had a tremendous impact on the
jihadi (sub) system. The third part studies the impact of
religion on foreign and security policy (Israel, UAE, UK,
and Saudi Arabia). It explores how religion has been
shaping each stage of the decision-making process,
the position that religion holds in perceptions of
stability in the post-2011 era, and the politics of
‘‘moderate Islam’’, arguing that even though ‘’moderate
Islam’’ has been devised for creating ‘’soft power’’, it
serves ‘’sharp power’’ as well.
Hate Speech in Japan Shinji Higaki 2021-01-28 A
comprehensive analysis into the background of legal

responses to, and wider implications of, hate speech in
Japan.
Repurposing the Green Belt in the 21st Century Peter
Bishop 2020-11-09 The green belt has been one of the
UK’s most consistent and successful planning policies.
Over the past century, it has limited urban sprawl and
preserved the countryside around our cities, but is it
still fit for purpose in a world of unprecedented urban
growth and potentially catastrophic climate change?
Repurposing the Green Belt in the 21st Century
examines the history of the green belt in the UK and
how it has influenced planning regimes in other
countries. Despite its undoubted achievements, it is
time to review the green belt as an instrument of urban
planning and landscape design. The problem of the
ecological impact of cities and the mitigation measures
of major climate changes are at the top of the urban
agenda across the world. Urban agriculture, blue and
green infrastructures, and forestation are the new
ecological design imperatives driving urban
policymaking.
Planetology Bryan Palaszewski 2020-03
Japanese LGBT Diasporas Masami Tamagawa 201910-28 With little existing scholarship on LGBT diaspora
from Asia, this groundbreaking book examines the
intersectionality of migration, sexuality, and gender, as
well as race and ethnicity, through an analysis of the
transnational experiences of Japanese LGBT
diasporas in the USA, Canada and Australia.

Employing a variety of methods, including a
questionnaire, ethnographic analysis and case studies,
the author demonstrates and analyses LGBT
experiences where the notion of “gay-friendly” Japan
prevails, looking at their reasons to flee the country
and their diverse experiences in their host country.
These include their needs and want for social services
for Japanese LGBT diaspora. Findings are
comparatively examined with LGBT refugees’
experiences, among LGBT subgroups, as well as
across the three countries, highlighting the significance
of gender, race and ethnicity, as well as immigration
policy, in the experiences of LGBT diasporas from
Japan. This book will appeal to students and scholars
interested in Migration, Race and Ethnicity, Gender
and Sexuality, and Asian Studies. Masami Tamagawa
is Senior Teaching Professor of Japanese Studies,
Gender Studies, and Asian Studies at Skidmore
College, USA.
How to Talk to a Science Denier Lee McIntyre 2022-0802 Can we change the minds of science deniers?
Encounters with flat earthers, anti-vaxxers, coronavirus
truthers, and others. "Climate change is a hoax--and
so is coronavirus." "Vaccines are bad for you." These
days, many of our fellow citizens reject scientific
expertise and prefer ideology to facts. They are not
merely uninformed--they are misinformed. They cite
cherry-picked evidence, rely on fake experts, and
believe conspiracy theories. How can we convince

such people otherwise? How can we get them to
change their minds and accept the facts when they
don't believe in facts? In this book, Lee McIntyre
shows that anyone can fight back against science
deniers, and argues that it's important to do so.
Science denial can kill. Drawing on his own
experience--including a visit to a Flat Earth
convention--as well as academic research, McIntyre
outlines the common themes of science denialism,
present in misinformation campaigns ranging from
tobacco companies' denial in the 1950s that smoking
causes lung cancer to today's anti-vaxxers. He
describes attempts to use his persuasive powers as a
philosopher to convert Flat Earthers; surprising
discussions with coal miners; and conversations with a
scientist friend about genetically modified organisms in
food. McIntyre offers tools and techniques for
communicating the truth and values of science,
emphasizing that the most important way to reach
science deniers is to talk to them calmly and
respectfully--to put ourselves out there, and meet them
face to face.
Governance in Sport Bonnie Tiell 2020-02-15
Governance in Sport: Analysis and Application With
Web Resource examines governance within sport
organizations. Learn legal foundations and agency
functions at multiple levels, and examine industry
sectors, including sport wagering and esports. The
web resource includes 12 in-depth, modern case

studies.
The Transhumanism Handbook Newton Lee 2019-0703 Modern humanity with some 5,000 years of
recorded history has been experiencing growing pains,
with no end in sight. It is high time for humanity to grow
up and to transcend itself by embracing
transhumanism. Transhumanism offers the most
inclusive ideology for all ethnicities and races, the
religious and the atheists, conservatives and liberals,
the young and the old regardless of socioeconomic
status, gender identity, or any other individual qualities.
This book expounds on contemporary views and
practical advice from more than 70 transhumanists.
Astronaut Neil Armstrong said on the Apollo 11 moon
landing in 1969, “One small step for a man, one giant
leap for mankind.” Transhumanism is the next logical
step in the evolution of humankind, and it is the
existential solution to the long-term survival of the
human race.
Trump’s World John Davis 2019-08-07 Trump’s
World:Peril and Opportunity in US Foreign Policy after
Obama examines how Trump’s America First policy
contributes to counter-US hysteria that could lead to a
new wave of anti-Americanism around the world.
Teaching Girls on Fire Sarah Hentges 2020-05-18 The
rise of YA dystopian literature has seen an explosion
of female protagonists who are stirring young people's
interest in social and political topics, awakening their
civic imagination, and inspiring them to work for

change. These "Girls on Fire" are intersectional and
multidimensional characters. They are leaders in their
communities and they challenge injustice and limited
representations. The Girl on Fire fights for herself and
for those who are oppressed, voiceless, or powerless.
She is the hope for our shared future. This collection of
new essays brings together teachers and students
from a variety of educational contexts to explore how
to harness the cultural power of the Girl on Fire as we
educate real-world students. Each essay provides both
theoretical foundations as well as practical, hands-on
teaching tools that can be used with diverse groups of
students, in formal as well as informal educational
settings. This volume challenges readers to realize the
symbolic power the Girl on Fire has to raise
consciousness and inform action and to keep that fire
burning.
Only the Rich Can Play David Wessel 2021-10-05 In a
Winners Take All meets This Town narrative, a New
York Times bestselling author tells the story of the
creation of a massive tax break, in which political and
economic elites attend to the care and feeding of the
super-rich, and inequality compounds. David Wessel's
incredible tale of how Washington works-and why the
rich keep getting richer-starts when a Silicon Valley
entrepreneur develops an idea intended as a way to
help poor people that will save rich people money on
their taxes. He organizes and pays for an effective
lobbying effort that pushes his idea into law with little

scrutiny or fine-tuning by congressional or Treasury tax
experts-and few safeguards against abuse. With an
unbeatable pair of high-profile sponsors, bumpersticker simplicity and deft political marketing, the
Opportunity Zone became an unnoticed part of the
2017 Trump tax bill. The gold rush followed
immediately thereafter. David Wessel follows the
money to see who profited from this plan that was
supposed to spur development of blighted areas and
help people out of poverty: the Las Vegas strip, the
Portland (Oregon) Ritz-Carlton, the Mall of America,
and self-storage facilities-lucrative areas where the
one percent can park money profitably and avoid
capital gains taxes. And the best part: unlike other
provisions for eliminating capital gains taxes
(inheritance, for example) you don't have to die to take
advantage of this one. Wessel provides vivid portraits
of the proselytizers, political influencers, motivational
speakers, consultants, real estate dealmakers, and
individual money-seekers looking to take advantage of
this twenty-first century bonanza. He looks at places
for which Opportunity Zones were supposedly
designed (Baltimore, for example) and how little
money they've drawn. And he finds a couple of places
(Erie, PA) where zones are actually doing what they
were supposed to, a lesson on how a better designed
program might have helped more left-behind places.
But what Wessel reveals is the gritty reality: The dark
underbelly of a system tilted in favor of the few, with

the many left out in the cold
Blockchain and Clinical Trial Hamid Jahankhani 201904-08 This book aims to highlight the gaps and the
transparency issues in the clinical research and trials
processes and how there is a lack of information
flowing back to researchers and patients involved in
those trials. Lack of data transparency is an underlying
theme within the clinical research world and causes
issues of corruption, fraud, errors and a problem of
reproducibility. Blockchain can prove to be a method to
ensure a much more joined up and integrated
approach to data sharing and improving patient
outcomes. Surveys undertaken by creditable
organisations in the healthcare industry are analysed
in this book that show strong support for using
blockchain technology regarding strengthening data
security, interoperability and a range of beneficial use
cases where mostly all respondents of the surveys
believe blockchain will be important for the future of
the healthcare industry. Another aspect considered in
the book is the coming surge of healthcare wearables
using Internet of Things (IoT) and the prediction that
the current capacity of centralised networks will not
cope with the demands of data storage. The benefits
are great for clinical research, but will add more
pressure to the transparency of clinical trials and how
this is managed unless a secure mechanism like,
blockchain is used.
Acquiring Modernity Paul B. Paolucci 2019-07-22

Acquiring Modernity examines the modern world’s
central features, from historical origins to recent
events. Combining classic models, recent scholarship,
and contemporary developments, its topics include
science, colonialism, class inequalities, education,
religion, politics, racism, sexism, the environment, and
economic crises.
The Economics of Global Allocations of the Green
Climate Fund S. Niggol Seo 2019-06-04 This book
provides an incisive and economic assessment of the
global warming adaptation policy and programs carved
out by the United Nations Framework Convention on
Climate Change, the Green Climate Fund (GCF), by
relying on the four scientific traditions that have been
advanced on the economics of adaptation to climate
change in agricultural and natural resource
enterprises. Substantially expanding and refocusing on
the book Micro-behavioral Economics of Global
Warming: Modeling Adaptation Strategies in
Agricultural and Natural Resource Enterprises
published by Springer in 2015, this book elucidates the
theories and summarizes the empirical results and
predictions from the four traditions of adaptation
modelling: a microbehavioral economic model of
adaptation, an agronomic-economic modelling, a
statistical model of yield/productivity changes, and an
ecosystem model of climate change impacts. The four
modeling traditions are freshly analyzed and applied to
the assessments of the 93+ GCF-funded projects and

programs through the end of 2018.
Media Imperialism Oliver Boyd-Barrett 2019-08-19
This book brings together researchers in international
communication and global media studies to revisit and
advance the concept of media imperialism for 21st
century research. Using cases across the globe, this
volume is essential for understanding communications
media in unequal economic, geopolitical and culturalideological power relations.
Data Privacy and GDPR Handbook Sanjay Sharma
2019-11-05 The definitive guide for ensuring data
privacy and GDPR compliance Privacy regulation is
increasingly rigorous around the world and has
become a serious concern for senior management of
companies regardless of industry, size, scope, and
geographic area. The Global Data Protection
Regulation (GDPR) imposes complex, elaborate, and
stringent requirements for any organization or
individuals conducting business in the European Union
(EU) and the European Economic Area (EEA)—while
also addressing the export of personal data outside of
the EU and EEA. This recently-enacted law allows the
imposition of fines of up to 5% of global revenue for
privacy and data protection violations. Despite the
massive potential for steep fines and regulatory
penalties, there is a distressing lack of awareness of
the GDPR within the business community. A recent
survey conducted in the UK suggests that only 40% of
firms are even aware of the new law and their

responsibilities to maintain compliance. The Data
Privacy and GDPR Handbook helps organizations
strictly adhere to data privacy laws in the EU, the USA,
and governments around the world. This authoritative
and comprehensive guide includes the history and
foundation of data privacy, the framework for ensuring
data privacy across major global jurisdictions, a
detailed framework for complying with the GDPR, and
perspectives on the future of data collection and
privacy practices. Comply with the latest data privacy
regulations in the EU, EEA, US, and others Avoid hefty
fines, damage to your reputation, and losing your
customers Keep pace with the latest privacy policies,
guidelines, and legislation Understand the framework
necessary to ensure data privacy today and gain
insights on future privacy practices The Data Privacy
and GDPR Handbook is an indispensable resource for
Chief Data Officers, Chief Technology Officers, legal
counsel, C-Level Executives, regulators and
legislators, data privacy consultants, compliance
officers, and audit managers.
Eurasian Business and Economics Perspectives
Mehmet Huseyin Bilgin 2021-05-31 This book presents
selected papers from the 31st Eurasia Business and
Economics Society (EBES) Conference, which took
place as a virtual conference due to the global COVID19 health crisis. The theoretical and empirical papers
gathered here cover diverse areas of business,
economics and finance in various geographic regions,

including not only topics from HR, management,
finance, marketing but also contributions on public
economics, political economy and regional studies.
Freedom of Speech in Universities Alison ScottBaumann 2021-02-25 Freedom of speech and
extremism in university campuses are major sources
of debate and moral panic in the United Kingdom
today. In 2018, the Joint Committee on Human Rights
in Parliament undertook an inquiry into freedom of
speech on campus. It found that much of the public
concern is exaggerated, but identified a number of
factors that require attention, including the impact of
government counter-terrorism measures (the Prevent
Duty) and regulatory bodies (including the Charity
Commission for England and Wales) on freedom of
speech. This book combines empirical research and
philosophical analysis to explore these issues, with a
particular focus on the impact upon Muslim students
and staff. It offers a new conceptual paradigm for
thinking about freedom of speech, based on
deliberative democracy, and practical suggestions for
universities in handling it. Topics covered include • The
enduring legacy of key thinkers who have shaped the
debate about freedom of speech • The role of rightwing populism in driving moral panic about universities
• The impact of the Prevent Duty and the Charity
Commission upon Muslim students, students’ unions
and university managers • Students’ and staff views
about freedom of speech • Alternative approaches to

handling freedom of speech on campus, including the
Community of Inquiry This highly engaging and topical
text will be of interest to those working within public
policy, religion and education or religion and politics
and Islamic Studies.
Arguing with Socialists Glenn Beck 2020-04-07 A
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER The New York
Times bestselling author of The Great Reset arms you
to the teeth with information necessary to debunk the
socialist arguments that have once again become
popular, and proves that the free market is the only
way to go. With his trademark humor, Beck lampoons
the resurgence of this bankrupt leftist philosophy with
thousands of stories, facts, arguments and easy-tounderstand graphics for anyone who is willing to ask
the hard questions. He shows that this new shiny
socialism is just the same as the old one: a costly and
dangerous failure that leaves desperation, poverty,
and bodies in its wake.
From Online Platforms to Digital Monopolies Jonas
C.L. Valente 2021-08-30 In From Online Platforms to
Digital Monopolies: Technology, Information and
Power, Jonas C L Valente discusses the rise of
platforms as key players in deferments social activities,
from economy to culture and politics and how they are
becoming digital monopolies.
City, State Ran Hirschl 2020 "More than half the
world's population lives in cities; by 2050, it will be
more than 75%. Cities are often the economic, cultural,

and political drivers of states, and of globalization more
generally. Yet, constitutionally-speaking, there has
been little to no consideration of cities (and especially
megacities, with populations exceeding those of many
of the world's countries) as discrete or distinct
constitutional or federal entities, with political identities
and economic needs that often differ from rural regions
or so-called "hinterlands." This book intends to
taxonomize the constitutional relationship between
states and (mega)cities and theorize a way forward for
considering the role of the city in future. In six chapters
and a conclusion, the book considers the reason for
this "constitutional blind spot," the relationship between
cities and hinterlands (the center/periphery divide),
constitutional mechanisms for dealing with regional
differences, a comparative constitutional analysis of
urban-center autonomy, and recent and future
innovations in city governance"-Understanding Esports Ryan Rogers 2019-09-18 This
book provides a broad view of the history, experience,
and impact of professional Esports as it has shifted the
cultural and athletic landscape during its rise.
The Next Pope Edward Pentin 2020-08-04 When Pope
Francis' pontificate has passed, it's very likely that one
of the nineteen cardinals featured in these pages will
be elected to become the next Supreme Pontiff of the
Catholic Church, the spiritual leader of over a billion
Catholics and the most influential and widely respected
moral and religious figure in the world. Yet outside the

Vatican walls, despite the considerable roles that some
of these men play in the Church and in the world, few
of them are known by the public — or even by their
brother cardinals. Hence this book, an engrossing and
thoroughly documented instrument through which a
future pope may be known in that sphere that matters
most: his life and service, first as a priest, and then as
a bishop. Written by the National Catholic Register's
longtime Rome correspondent, Edward Pentin, in
collaboration with an international team of qualified
scholars, these encyclopaedic pages present you with
the fruit of years of research. Each cardinal profile
begins with a brief biography that sketches the major
points of his ecclesiastical life. Then comes a detailed,
richly footnoted report and assessment of his three
fundamental roles as a successor to the apostles: his
sanctifying role as a priest, his governing role as a
bishop, and his prophetic role as a teacher. As an
important bonus, these pages also carefully document
many of the candidates' published views on moral and
theological issues currently debated in the Church and
in the public arena, as such views often reveal most
efficiently the individual’s true character and deepest
held beliefs. Finally, each profile concludes with a
summary, recapitulating the main points brought to
light by the thorough research, giving readers and
tomorrow's cardinal electors a fair and accurate picture
of the man who may soon become The Next Pope.
Occupying Schools, Occupying Land Rebecca Tarlau

2019 In Occupying Schools, Occupying Land,
Rebecca Tarlau looks at the Brazilian Landless
Workers' Movement over the past thirty-five years to
illustrate how social movements can use state
services, such as schools, to support their social
change goals. Through a detailed ethnographic and
long-term examination of the MST's educational
struggle, Tarlau shows how educational institutions
can in turn help movements build capacity and social
influence. This bookprovides an analysis of how
activists convinced government officials to implement
these educational practices and how these initiatives
strengthened the movement.
Contingent Encounters Dan DiPiero 2022-08-31
Contingent Encounters offers a sustained comparative
study of improvisation as it appears between music
and everyday life. Drawing on work in musicology,
cultural studies, and critical improvisation studies, as
well as his own performing experience, Dan DiPiero
argues that comparing improvisation across domains
calls into question how improvisation is typically
recognized. By comparing the music of Eric Dolphy,
Norwegian free improvisers, Mr. K, and the Ingrid
Laubrock/Kris Davis duo with improvised activities in
everyday life (such as walking, baking, working, and
listening), DiPiero concludes that improvisation
appears as a function of any encounter between
subjects, objects, and environments. Bringing
contingency into conversation with the utopian strain of

critical improvisation studies, DiPiero shows how
particular social investments cause improvisation to be
associated with relative freedom, risk-taking, and
unpredictability in both scholarship and public
discourse. Taking seriously the claim that
improvisation is the same thing as living, Contingent
Encounters overturns long-standing assumptions
about the aesthetic and political implications of this
notoriously slippery term.
ANONYMOUS 9/11 ANITA K. DHIR OF CORE BIRTH
CERTIFICATE OF ANITA DHIR. Anita K. Dhir 2022-0911 THIS IS MY THIRD BOOK REGARDING
TERRORISM TARGETINGS DONE TO ME. I AM THE
AUTHOR OF “MY STORY THAT GOD IS ME”, AND
“THE HUNT OF THE EARTH OF THE GOOD, OR
TREASON AS STOOD” ALSO.
The Drone Wars Seth J. Frantzman 2021-06-22 In the
battle for the streets of Mosul in Iraq, drones in the
hands of ISIS terrorists made life hell for the Iraq army
and civilians. Today, defense companies are racing to
develop the lasers, microwave weapons, and
technology necessary for confronting the next drone
threat. Seth J. Frantzman takes the reader from the
midnight exercises with Israel’s elite drone warriors, to
the CIA headquarters where new drone technology
was once adopted in the 1990s to hunt Osama bin
Laden. This rapidly expanding technology could be
used to target nuclear power plants and pose a threat
to civilian airports. In the Middle East, the US used a

drone to kill Iranian arch-terrorist Qasem Soleimani, a
key Iranian commander. Drones are transforming the
battlefield from Syria to Libya and Yemen. For
militaries and security agencies—the main users of
expensive drones—the UAV market is expanding as
well; there were more than 20,000 military drones in
use by 2020. Once the province of only a few
militaries, drones now being built in Turkey, China,
Russia, and smaller countries like Taiwan may be
joining the military drone market. It’s big business,
too—$100 billion will be spent over the next decade on
drones. Militaries may soon be spending more on
drones than tanks, much as navies transitioned away
from giant vulnerable battleships to more agile ships.
The future wars will be fought with drones and won by
whoever has the most sophisticated technology.
Trump and His Generals Peter Bergen 2019-12-10
From one of America's preeminent national security
journalists, an explosive, news-breaking account of
Donald Trump's collision with the American national
security establishment, and with the world It is a simple
fact that no president in American history brought less
foreign policy experience to the White House than
Donald J. Trump. The real estate developer from
Queens promised to bring his brash, zero-sum
swagger to bear to cut through America's most
complex national security issues, and he did. If the
cost of his "America First" agenda was bulldozing the
edifice of foreign alliances that had been carefully

tended by every president from Truman to Obama,
then so be it. It was clear from the first that Trump's
inclinations were radically more blunt force than his
predecessors'. When briefed by the Pentagon on Iran
and the Strait of Hormuz, he exclaimed, "The next time
Iran sends its boats into the Strait: blow them out of
the water! Let's get Mad Dog on this." When told that
the capital of South Korea, Seoul, was so close to the
North Korean border that millions of people would
likely die in the first hours of any all-out war, Trump
had a bold response, "They have to move." The
officials in the Oval Office weren't sure if he was joking.
He raised his voice. "They have to move!" Very
quickly, it became clear to a number of people at the
highest levels of government that their gravest mission
was to protect America from Donald Trump. Trump
and His Generals is Peter Bergen's riveting account of
what happened when the unstoppable force of
President Trump met the immovable object of
America's national security establishment--the CIA, the
State Department, and, above all, the Pentagon. If
there is a real "deep state" in DC, it is not the FBI so
much as the national security community, with its deeprooted culture and hierarchy. The men Trump selected
for his key national security positions, Jim Mattis, John
Kelly, and H. R. McMaster, were products of that
culture: Trump wanted generals, and he got them.
Three years later, they would be gone, and the
guardrails were off. From Iraq and Afghanistan to Syria

and Iran, from Russia and China to North Korea and
Islamist terrorism, Trump and His Generals is a brilliant
reckoning with an American ship of state navigating a
roiling sea of threats without a well-functioning rudder.
Lucid and gripping, it brings urgently needed clarity to
issues that affect the fate of us all. But clarity,
unfortunately, is not the same thing as reassurance.

news-2018-10-05

Downloaded from fryha.homercreative.com on
October 5, 2022 by guest

